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The Firing Line 

 

AT THE RISK of making some longer range shooters angry, I have to say you are wrong if 
you think shooting at 100 and 200 yards paper targets is too easy. Come try and you will 
find a real challenge to hit 50 inside the 10 ring and the hardest is to hit the tiny dot call 
the “X.” Perfect scores are very rare even with the best of guns and shooters. 
 

We have three classes so you will not be competing with guns not in your class: 
  
Factory Sporter—is a rifle, such as small game or deer rifle.  

Varmint-  is a factory varmint style without flat bottoms 

Custom Benchrest—Any modified or custom rifle-action-

stock.  (See complete rules below for your class.) 
 

The Eggshoot is a side match that is shot at 300+ yards with a 
Factory Sporter and 500 yards for Varmint and Custom 
Benchrest. 
 
 

Bring plenty of ammo or reloading supplies so you can shoot at 
50 targets for score plus sighter an egg if you choose. 

 
  The classes are as follows (Official Rules):   
 

1. FACTORY SPORTER—Any standard hunting type rifle with no modifications other than 
trigger job bedding and replacement stock (must be deer rifle style). 

 6X limit on scope, Variable scope will be taped down to 6X; up to 9X when shooting eggs. 

 No rebarreled guns or rechambered. Barrels must have factory markings.  
 

2. VARMINT CLASS—Any factory heavy barrel varmint rifle with exception of custom shop 40X, etc. 

 Stocks cannot have flat fore end or buttstock. 

 Trigger jobs and glass bedding allowed. 

 No rechamgerd or replacement barrels. 

 Must have factory markings. 

 NO SCOPE LIMIT. 
 

3. CUSTOM OR BENCHREST CLASS 

 Any factory or custom action or barrel. 

 Any trigger, action or barrel.  

 

For information, contact:  
 

Gil Gross, Match Director 
Home - (276) 634-0082 
Cell - (276) 732-2328 

Assistance Needed A.S.A.P. on the Clays Ranges 
If you love shotgun sports and are knowledgeable, dependable and enjoy working with people,                  

we need YOU to assist on the Clays Ranges.  Think youõve got what it takes?  Contact Jackie LaPradd  

(540) 797-3961, Epps Foster (540) 890-4873 or Jim Sharrow (540) 389-9832, for details.  

PLEASE NOTE:  If we do not have a good turn-
out we will not have these matches next year. 



2017 Officers & Directors 
 

Jackie LaPradd, President 
    (540) 797-3961  
          John3-16@cox.net 
 

Epps Foster, Vice-President 
   (540) 890-4973 
 

Jim Sharrow, Secretary/Treasurer 
                (540) 389-9832 
        rrrc.secretarytreasurer@verizon.net 
 

Rick Adkins  (540) 389-6005 
Robert ñBobbyò Byrd  (540) 878-7677 
          rebyrd@ntelos.net 
Rod Carter  (540) 989-1776 
Hugh English  (540) 330-7730 
            hfeinva@aol.com 
Gil Gross           Home - (276) 634-0082; 
                 Cell - (276) 732-2328  

gilgrosscms@embarqmail.com 
Kevin McLaughlin           (540) 977-5201  
    tacopsinc@gmail.com  
 

Board Liaisons 
 

Buildings & Grounds: 
Epps Foster  (540) 890-4973 
 

Clays Range/ Manager: 
Mike Adamczyk    (770) 262-6145 
 

Gun Shows:   
Bill Padgett               (540) 353-7050 
            handymanBillP@cox.net 
David Campbell             (540) 525-4562 
 

Membership: 
Jim Sharrow   (540) 389-9832 
 

Newsletter: 
Beth Christopoulos  (540) 989-1776 
  back2bac@hotmail.com 
 

Skeet Scheduling: 
Sam Mayes   (540) 343-8889 
 

Training: 
Jim Sharrow    (540) 389-9832 
 

Trash Crew: 
Travis Cressell                    (540) 719-3266  
 

Webmaster: 
Jody Baldwin   (540) 556-0158 
 

Work Hours: 
Hugh English     (540) 330-7730 
            hfeinva@aol.com 

  Highlights from the August  

Board Meeting  

ñFreedom isnôt freeò - just ask any soldier! 
Visit:  www.anysoldier.com 

Highlights from the August Board Meeting:   

 

1. We welcome AFJ-ROTC from Franklin County Schools to RRRC on October 
3rd & 5th; rain dates on October 10th & 12th.  

2. The Clubhouse will be available for memberôs use. 
 

Monthly Board Meeting - 7:00 PM - Next Meeting:  September 19 
The monthly RRRC Membership meetings are held on the third Tuesday at the 
RRRC clubhouse. The Board of Directors strongly encourages members to        
attend. If you are interested in what is being discussed - attend a meeting! 
 

Visit us at www.roanokerifle.com or call (540)330-7775   
for information and business. 

 ñThe Firing Lineò submission  deadline:  Thursday, September 24  
 

          

2017 Gun Show Schedule  
 

C & E Salem Civic Center:  Sat - 9am-5pm; Sun - 10am-5pm    
   October 28 & 29; December 16 & 17 
 

Showmasters ïBerglund Civic Center: Sat - 9am-5pm; 
Sun - 10am-5pm  -   October 21 & 22    

 

    Contact Al Steed, Jr. at SWVAgunshows@vcdl.org   

 

RENEW YOUR  NRA MEMBERSHIP @ 

WWW.ROANOKERIFLE.COM 
 

Renew your NRA Membership  

on-line through our website!    

Youõll save and youõll be supporting RRRC              
through this NRA link. 
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!ŉŉŒŕŇńŅŏň 0ŒŕŗńŅŏňŖ has instructed RRRC ./4 ÔÏ ÐÕÔ      
ÂÁÂÙ ÄÉÁÐÅÒÓ ÉÎ ÔÈÅ 0ÏÒÔÁ *ÏÈÎÓȢ  These do NOT FLUSH and 
the driver winds up with a clogged suction hose.   

 

Members need to provide a suitable container for the diapers and 
either take them home or place them in the dumpster.  )Æ ÐÌÁÃÅÄ 
ÉÎ ÔÈÅ ÄÕÍÐÓÔÅÒȟ ÔÈÅÙ ÍÕÓÔ ÂÅ ÉÎ ÓÅÐÁÒÁÔÅ ÃÏÎÔÁÉÎÅÒȢ This 
has happened on several occasions and is not an isolated incident.  

   Important Military Dates    

 

September 11, 2017 - Patriot Day      

September 15, 2017 - POW/MIA Recognition Day  

September 18, 2017 - Air Force Birthday 

September 24, 2017 - Gold Star Mother’s & Family’s Day 

mailto:tacopsinc@gmail.com
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  ,ńŇŌňŖ ńőŇ ŊňőŗŏňŐňőȟ   

I hope each of you are well and finding time to enjoy    
 the little things in life! 
 

You may have noticed that last month's column seemed somewhat disjointed and abbreviated.           
This was due to an error by the folks who handle our printing. Our friendly newsletter lady (Beth 

Christopoulos) and Jim have figured out a way to avoid future mistakes, so never fear, you won't have to 
worry about missing anymore of my quality, top notch, meanderings! 
 

On a recent club outing I ran into a long time member and we started reminiscing about days gone by and 
how the club as a whole seemed to be a much more tight knit family in past years. Unfortunately, times 
change, folks come and go in our lives, and it isn't always possible to keep in touch with friends the way   
we want to.  In an effort to see if we can recapture some of that old nostalgia, and maybe even make new 
memories, I am going to propose two ideas to the entire membership to see if there might be any interest. 
 

One of my fondest memories was when I first joined the club and found myself visiting every Wednesday 
for a friendly night of skeet shooting. I would often sit off to the side and listen to good folks like Roy     
Harris, John Jones, and Jim Giglio, as they discussed the finer points of the game, and often the finer points 
of life in general. While these gentlemen are no longer with us, they live on in my memories and I would 
love to offer each of you the opportunity to experience the same chances to build friendships and memories 
of your own. 
 

4ÈÅ ÓÅÃÏÎÄ 7ÅÄÎÅÓÄÁÙ ÉÎ 3ÅÐÔÅÍÂÅÒ ɉΫέÔÈɊ ) ×ÉÌÌ ÂÅ ÁÔ ÔÈÅ ÏÌÄ ÓËÅÅÔ ǢÅÌÄ ÆÒÏÍ ΰȡΪΪÐÍ - 
γȡΪΪÐÍ ÁÎÄ ÅØÔÅÎÄ ÁÎ ÉÎÖÉÔÁÔÉÏÎ ÔÏ !,, ÍÅÍÂÅÒÓ ×ÈÏ ×ÏÕÌÄ ÌÉËÅ ÔÏ ÊÏÉÎ ÍÅȢ 

This will be a relaxed shoot with some good conversation, and quite likely some good natured joking as 
well. No need for fancy guns, fancy shooting vests, etc.. You are welcome to shoot anything from a single 
shot all the way to the finest Italian over/under. Myself, I shoot a cheap 18" Remington 870 with a pistol 
grip stock, so don't feel  like your old pump isn't up to the task. 

 Hope to see at least a few of you out there! 
 

Next on my trip down memory lane was the #ÌÕÂ 0ÉÃÎÉÃ.  Once again, this was something I always enjoyed 
since it offered us an opportunity to come together and share fellowship with one another, regardless of  
our favorite shooting discipline. I would like to see if there is any interest in the club hosting a potluck    
picnic this year towards the end of October. As mentioned, this would be a potluck meal with each member 
bringing a dish or item, and in return sampling the offerings that our other members bring.  
 

If you have any interest in this please contact me at your earliest convenience so I can  see if we have 
enough interest to move forward. 0ÌÅÁÓÅ 2360 ÎÏ ÌÁÔÅÒ ÔÈÁÎ 3ÅÐÔÅÍÂÅÒ άΪÔÈ so I can post in the       
newsletter if we have enough folks to pull it off. 
 

Moving on, I have an exciting announcement.   

 

4ÈÅ "ÏÁÒÄ ÈÁÓ ÄÉÓÃÕÓÓÅÄȟ ÁÎÄ ÁÐÐÒÏÖÅÄȟ ÁÌÌÏ×ÉÎÇ %6%29 ÍÅÍÂÅÒ ÁÃÃÅÓÓ ÔÏ ÔÈÅ ÃÌÕÂÈÏÕÓÅ ÄÕÒÉÎÇ 
ÎÏÒÍÁÌ ÃÌÕÂ ÈÏÕÒÓ ɉαȡΪΪÁÍ - γȡΪΪÐÍɊ ÐÒÏÖÉÄÅÄ ÉÔ ÉÓÎΈÔ ÂÅÉÎÇ ÕÓÅÄ ÆÏÒ Á ÃÌÕÂ ÆÕÎÃÔÉÏÎȢ  

0,%!3% ./4%ȟ 4()3 )3 ! 02)6),%$'%ȟ ./4 ! 2)'(4Ȣ If we find that the clubhouse becomes unduly 
messy, items disappear, or the building is otherwise misused, we will reverse this decision and return to our 
current arrangement.  

I would urge each of you to use this opportunity to show the board that club members can be trusted and 
report any abuse that you might witness. 
 

(continued on page 4) 



  

4ŕńřŌŖ #ńŖŖňŏŏȟ 4ŕńŖŋ #ŕňŚ #ŒŒŕŇŌőńŗŒŕȟ needs more participants for his trash crew. To volunteer 
you must have a pickup to haul the range trash to the dumpster. Contact Travis directly @ 540-719-3266. 

Range Officers are needed for 3 dates; no Gun Shows are available. If you want work hours and can plan 
ahead, please contact me at your earliest convenience.   

Thanks to everyone who helped with the 3!33 6ÉÒÇÉÎÉÁ 3ÔÁÔÅ #ÈÁÍÐÉÏÎÓÈÉÐ -ÁÔÃÈȢ 

    (ÕÇÈ %ÎÇÌÉÓÈȟ ίήΪ-έέΪ-ααέΪȟ ÈÆÅÉÎÖÁΊÁÏÌȢÃÏÍ  
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2017 RANGE WORK HOURS  

MATCH NEWS  
  

                Annual August Classifier & September  
 

4ŋň ňńŕŏŜ ŐŒŕőŌőŊ ŕńŌő didn’t deter shooters from coming out for the Annual August Classifier.  Fortunately,   
the rain quit just before registration opened and stayed away until after the match.  Thirty-three shooters earned  
promotions at the match, including 1 Expert, 10 Sharpshooters, and 22 Marksman.  Congratulations to those who    
got promoted!   

 

September’s match will be a regular pistol match, but with the addition of a 0ÉÓÔÏÌ #ÁÌÉÂÅÒ #ÁÒÂÉÎÅ ɉ0##Ɋ division.  
Registration will open September 1 on ÐÒÁÃÔÉÓÃÏÒÅȢ  Those intending to shoot PCC will need a rifle case and a      
chamber flag, and must have some experience shooting a rifle either in a match environment (USPSA, 3-Gun, etc.)   
or have taken an appropriate training class (if you’re unsure please mail me).  In addition, PCC shooters will need to 
pre-register online before the match so as to help with squadding/Safety Officer allocations.   

 

The first drawing for our 4ÏÙÓ ÆÏÒ 4ÏÔÓȾ#ÈÉÌÄÒÅÎȭÓ -ÉÒÁÃÌÅ .ÅÔ×ÏÒË raffle will also be taking place at the Septem-

ber match.  Tickets will be available at the match for shooters to purchase, and the drawing will take place during the 

shooter’s meeting.  This will be the first of three chances to win a Smith & Wesson M&P 2.0 9mm pistol and holster 

combo (courtesy of Smith & Wesson and PCE Holsters).  Drawings will also take place at the October and November 

matches.  One ticket is good for a chance on all three drawings, but there is a limit of one pistol/holster per shooter. 

   (ÏÐÅ ÔÏ ÓÅÅ ÙÏÕ ÁÔ ÔÈÅ !ÕÇÕÓÔ -ÁÔÃÈȟ  

     Simon LeRay, Match Director, S_LeRay@yahoo.com  
 

 

   Please Mail  all workhours to:   

Jim Sharrow 

1705 Commerce Street 
Salem VA  24153        

No emails 

please! 

(4ÈÅ 0ÒÅÓÉÄÅÎÔȭÓ #ÏÒÎÅÒ continued)   

 

I also wanted to mention that I was very impressed with the number of members who came to August's 
board meeting! Knowing that you care enough about YOUR club to take time from your busy schedule    
really makes my day.    
 

Not a day goes by that I don't reflect on the PRIVILEDGE that is mine to serve the club and its members in 
my current capacity, and to have the support of many of you is truly priceless.   

 

As always, I invite each and every one of you to attend an upcoming meeting, and I look forward to seeing 
old faces, as well as new members in the audience. 
 

Lastly, on a personal note, If any of you good folks has a universal sight pusher that will work on a Sig P238 
and wouldn't mind meeting me at the range please give me a holler. I'll be happy to work around your 
schedule, and it should take less than 15 minutes. 
 

 Until next month, Stay safe and enjoy each day!    Jackie Lapradd  
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HIGH POWER  

THERE ARE ONLY  THREE MATCHES  left for this year. Don't let another one go by without 

letting High Power show you what your true marksmanship skills are. No benches. No        

mechanical rests. Just man (or woman) and  machine. Simple, but effective, and a whole lot    

of fun to boot!  
 

3rd Saturday of every month through November.  Registration around 0800, 

rounds downrange by 0900.  Only 15 bucks, and first timers shoot for free.    

 

 Hope to see you on the range!  Robert Wilson: rawilsonw@yahoo.com, 540 -875-7554 

 

 
 

 

 
      

                4ÈÅ 3!33 6ÉÒÇÉÎÉÁ 3ÔÁÔÅ #ÈÁÍÐÉÏÎÓÈÉÐɂ3ÅÐÔÅÍÂÅÒ Ϋ-έȢ  
                #ÏÍÅ ÅÁÒÌÙ ÏÒ ÓÔÁÙ ÌÁÔÅ ÁÎÄ ×ÁÔÃÈ ÁÓ ×Å ÃÏÍÐÅÔÅ                

        ÆÏÒ Ȱ"ÒÁÇÇÉÎȭ 2ÉÇÈÔÓȱȢ . .4ÈÅ &ÉÒÉÎÇ-ÌÉÎÅ ×ÉÌÌ ÂÅ ÏÕÔ 
          ÂÅÆÏÒÅ ÔÈÅ -ÁÔÃÈ ÉÓ ÏÖÅÒ ÓÏ ÃÈÅÃË ÉÎ ÎÅØÔ ÍÏÎÔÈȢ    

 

 4ÏÍ 7ÉÌÌÓȟ ÁËÁ 2Ï×Å-!-.ÏÃ 3!33 ΰήαήί, 4' 2ÅÇÕÌÁÔÏÒȢ                            

      

 

 

          USPSA    
 

The next match will be Saturday, September 23rd. Location: Ranges A & B       

Sign-up is at 9 AM. Shooterõs Meeting is at 9:45 AM.  Match starts at 10 AM.   

 

Get your gear ready for a fun time! John Gaylor - 362-7520. 

   

                   BLACK POWDER CARTRIDGE RIFLE SILHOUETTE   
 

OUR AUGUST  MATCH  went well with a good time for shooters and helpers setting targets.  Considering it was 

August the weather wasn't too hot.  We have two more matches in September and October and would like to get 

a few more shooters.  It’s a fun match with experienced shooters willing to help new people get started.  If you 

think it might be a fun way to spend a day, stop by and observe. And we never turn away helpers needing work 

hours.  The next match is September 17.    
 

For more information on shooting or helping call Joe Davis at:            

 540.776.0679 or email:  josephdavis1@cox.net 

3-!,, "/2% -/$)&)%$  

7ň ŋńŇ ń ŅňńŘŗŌŉŘŏ 3ńŗŘŕŇńŜ on August 5th for a .22 match.  
In our 3ÉÌÈÏÕÅÔÔÅ match Don Roberts took 1st and  3rd Place shooting 2 different rifles. Bill Millington took 
2nd Place. In the 50 yard "ÅÎÃÈÒÅÓÔ match, Robert Helms took 1st Place, Don Roberts 2nd Place, and Bill 
Millington 3rd Place. In the 0ÉÓÔÏÌ match Rob Couch won the scoped division. In the 0ÉÓÔÏÌ /ÐÅÎ 3ÉÇÈÔ 
division Rod Carter came in 1st, Jenni Dillon took 2nd place, and Bill Millington 3rd place.  
 

Harvey Bulaski designed this to be a fun, relaxing way to spend a day and send lots of bullets 
downrange. 7Å ×ÉÌÌ ÈÁÖÅ ÏÎÅ ÍÏÒÅ ÍÁÔÃÈ ÔÈÉÓ ÙÅÁÒ ÏÎ 3ÁÔÕÒÄÁÙȟ /ÃÔÏÂÅÒ αȢ  
Come out and give it a try.  The dues are 10 dollars for each class.   

 

 #ÁÌÌ ÍÅ ÁÔ ɉίήΪɊ έβγ-έγγέ ×ÉÔÈ ÁÎÙ ÑÕÅÓÔÉÏÎÓȢ 2ÏÂÅÒÔ (ÅÌÍÓ 

mailto:josephdavis1@cox.net


2017 Clays Range Safety Officer Work Days 
 

Remember your work date! If you cannot serve or if youôre interested in serving as a 
Clayôs Range Safety Officer, contact Sam Mayes at (540) 343-8889. 

Please notify Sam of any schedule changes. 

Skeet Workers:  We have two volunteers who will serve as last resort substitutes for you in the event that you 
cannot find a replacement for your scheduled work date.  They are Wayne Parker (540) 989-8761 and           
Phil George (540) 982-1998.  Remember, if you do not work your date, you will not receive credit for      
the work hours. Thank you for being conscientious Skeet/Trap & 5 Stand Range Safety Officers.   

Others are depending upon you!!! 

6 

Clays Safety Officers  
  
 If you are interested in helping organize special shoots or assisting with Clays in any manner,                                           

we can always use your help!  Sam Mayes (540) 343-8889 
 

If you want to become a Clays Safety Officer please contact Michael Adamczyk:   770-262-6145.       

Month  Date Day Pullers 
 

October  01 SUN Fred Krack 
    
October  07 SAT Phil Servidea 
       
October  08 SUN Larry Harris 
     
 
 

October  14 SAT Bill Shannon 
    Rob Givens 
 

October  15 SUN Parker Pearson 
     
 
 

October  21 SAT Phil George 
    
 

October  22 SUN Billy Rhodes  
 
October  28 SAT  
     
October  29 SUN Phil Servidea 
  

Month  Date Day Pullers 
 

September 02 SAT Billy Rhodes 
    Bill Cash  

 

September 03 SUN Billy Rhodes 
    Bill Cash   

 

September 09 SAT Bill Rutledge 
    Wayne Parker 

 

September 10 SUN Larry Harris 
    Butch Morris  

 

September 16 SAT Bill Shannon 
    Rob Givens  

 

September 17 SUN Wayne Parker 
    Bill Rutledge 

 

September 23 SAT Butch Morris  
    Bill Cash  
 

September 24 SUN Larry Harris 
    Parker Pearson 

 

September 30 SAT Don Prinzbach 
    John Davis 
  

4ÈÁÎË ÙÏÕ ÔÏ 
ÏÕÒ &ÒÉÅÎÄÓ 
ÏÆ .2!  
#ÏÍÍÉÔÔÅÅ 
ÆÏÒ ÔÈÅÉÒ  

ÈÁÒÄ ×ÏÒË Ǫ ÄÅÄÉÃÁÔÉÏÎȢ                               
#ÏÎÇÒÁÔÕÌÁÔÉÏÎÓ ÏÎ Á   

ÓÕÃÃÅÓÓÆÕÌ                                       
άίÔÈ !ÎÎÉÖÅÒÓÁÒÙ                     

&ÒÉÅÎÄÓ ÏÆ .2! "ÁÎÑÕÅÔȢ 

PLEASE DRIVE CAREFULLY WHEN GOING 

UP THE  HILL TO RANGES A & B.  
 

DO NOT STOP OR SLOW DOWN.    

 

Apply steady  pressure on 

your gas pedal and ascend 
slowly.  Stopping or slowing 
down will cause tires to 

spin, thereby creating ruts in 
the road.  



The ñFiring Lineò Allies -  Join anytime in 2017! 
  

For a generous contribution of $10 per year, you can become a 2017 patron of ñThe Firing Line.ò   

 

Send the name you want published and payment to:  Roanoke Rifle & Revolver Club,  
                P.O. Box 12453, Roanoke, VA  24025.       Many ñthanksò for all of your support!  

Ŀ  Adams Custom Rifles:  Custom built & long range precision rifles. Dennis Adams  
     (owner/FFL 07, (540) 819-5874, website:  Adamscustomrifles.com, email: dennis@adamscustomrifles.com   
 Ŀ Kenôs Leathercraft: Custom made holsters.  Want or need something ñspecialò?  Built to   
      buyers specifications at very competitive prices.  Stop by at 6760 South Indian Grave Road, Boones   Mill, VA  24065-
(540) 774-6225 or at www.Kensleathercraft.com  and let us know what you need. 

  Ŀ Trader Jerryôs (2 locations to serve you): Aaron Cochran at trader@netscope.net, 724 W 4th Street,   
      Salem, VA  24153, (540) 389-8095 or Chad Cochran at #34 Claypool Hill Mall, Cedar Bluff, VA 
      24609 or (276) 964-4867. Call for quotes or special orders, no deposit!  ñWe love to match prices, just askò!! 
 Ŀ Trapper Dan Trading:  15780A Stewartsville Road, Vinton, VA  24179  (540) 492-2562 or  
      TrapperDanLLC@Verizon.net 
  Ŀ W & M Gun Repair:  Eddie Webster at 3607 Alean Road, Boones Mill, VA  24065, ewebs2550@aol.com  
      or (540) 420-0795 or (540) 334-5923. 
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$  MARKETPLACE  $  Vendors Ĕ For Sale Ĕ Wanted  

 
August 2017   

 

Anonymous 
Rod Carter 
O.K.Dixon 

Olô Kennebec Tater 
 

October 2017 
 

John Reed   

 

 

January 2018 
 

Ace in the Hole 
Collins, James 

 
Crump, Julia 

Duke City Marshal 

February 2018 
 

Adkins, Richard 
Bowles, Thomas 
Cook, Donald 
Devil Dawg 

Jennings, William 
LaPradd, Jackie 
Majure, David 

Pietrowski, Barbara 
Rhudy, Robert 
Stadler, Don 
Willoughby, Joe 

 

March 2018  
 

Collins, James 

Hilliker, Ernie 

Patton, Don 

Gregory, Matthew 
Grooms, Thomas 
Hogan, Gailon 
Juranich, John 
Kinsey, David 
Maxey, Loren 
Mayes, Sam 
Miller, Ray 

Nichols, Donald 
Niederlehner, James 

Reb Rob 
Sharrier, David 
True Blue 
Via, Theresa 
Waring, Roger 
Worley, Robert 

 
 

&/2 3!,%ȡ  38 cal & 45 colt lead, partial boxes 
 

45 colt ammo and RCBS dies and assorted brass 
 

Tim Armstrong  540-719-9630  or e-mail                                              
timroe2003@yahoo.com 

 

June 2018   

 

Eddie Webster 
 

August 2018  

Lavinder, Richard   

ï In Memory 

Reed, John  
 

January 2019   

 

Borlik, Patrick 

Collins, James 

English, Hugh 

Sharrow, Jim 

Smilinô Sam 

 

 

4Ï ÒÅÐÏÒÔ  
)ÎÆÒÁÃÔÉÏÎÓȟ ÃÁÌÌ 
ÁÎÏÎÙÍÏÕÓÌÙȡ   

 έέΪ-αααί 

For Sale  

&/2 3!,%ȡ  #ŒŕŒőńŇŒ ,ňńŗŋňŕ                              
#ŒőņňńŏňŇ #ńŕŕŜ 0ŘŕŖň -                                      
American Hobo style, black leatherȠ                              
ÓÅÐÁÒÁÔÅ ÃÁÒÒÙ ÓÅÃÔÉÏÎ ×ÉÔÈ ËÅÙÓȢ                            
$100.00. Negotiable.  

 

Contact:                                                                         
"ÅÔÈ #ÈÒÉÓÔÏÐÏÕÌÏÓȟ γβγ-Ϋααΰ 

December 2020 
 

Harvey Bulaski 
- In Memory 
Kathy Bulaski 

 

January 2021  
Steed, Al 

 

January 2022   

 

Ed Winstead  

&/2 3!,%ȡ  4ÈÏÍÐÓÏÎ #ÏÎÔÅÎÄÅÒ ήίȾήΫΪ, original box, choke wrench, instructions. Shoots 45 long colt and 410 
bore shotshells w/10-inch ported octagon barrel & detachable .410 choke.  Wear it snake hunting in its vintage 
George Lawrence basketweave holster with top flap. This is a one-owner, purchased new in the 70's.                                         
In 99.9%  condition rated Very Rare in Blue Book.  $795                                                                                                                          
Ϋ -/! 2ÅÍÉÎÇÔÏÎ αΪΪ 6ÁÒÍÉÎÔ 3ÙÎÔÈÅÔÉÃ in 22-250 and Barska 8-32x44 tactical scope with illuminated micro dot 
reticle.  Scope is mounted Weaver style and laser bore sighted.  $750  Add a vintage, long (13"-23") Harris Bipod for 
$75      4%$$9 -//-!7 ίήΪ-αγα-ήαήήȢ  

FOR SALE ADS will be deleted if you do not contact The 

Firing Line editor with updated information prior to each 

issue:  Beth Christopoulos, back2bac@hotmail.com.  

Please be considerate and pick up any objects that you use as targets when plinking. This goes for brass, 

too. There are brass buckets on each range for your spent brass. Clean up after yourselves - donõt leave it.  

mailto:timroe2003@yahoo.com


 

Roanoke Rifle & Revolver Club, Inc. 
P.O. Box 12453 - Roanoke, VA  24025-2453 

Website:  www.roanokerifle.com 

The purpose of our club will be to provide a common 
meeting place where all manner of firearms enthusiasts 

may gather to enjoy their avocation. 

PRSRT STD 
U.S. POSTAGE PAID 

 
PERMIT NO. 211 
ROANOKE, VA 

ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED 

We are affiliated with the National Rifle Association (NRA), Civilian Marksmanship Program (CMP), National Skeet Shooting Association 
(NSSA), National Sporting Clays Association (NSCA), National Bench-rest Shooters Association (NBRSA), Virginia Shooting Sports                 

Association (VSSA), United States Practical Shooting Association (USPSA), Single Action Shooting Society (SASS),                                              
Virginia Citizens Defense League (VCDL), and International Defensive Pistol Association (IDPA). 

   

Up                
On The                  

Hill!  
 

 
Skeet / Trap/                     
    5 Stand     

  

  Weekly:                         
Saturday & Sunday 

from                           
Noonð5:00 p.m.  

 
 

 Clays Range Manager 
- Michael Adamczyk:  

(770) 262-6145  

DEFENSIVE PISTOL   [Range A & B]           SEPTEMBER 9 
Simon LeRay, S_LeRay@yahoo.com    

 

HIGH POWER  [Range C]            SEPTEMBER 16 
Robert Wilson, 540-875-7554, rawilsonw@yahoo.com 
          

RIFLE SILHOUETTE ï BPCR   [Range C]      SEPTEMBER 17 

Joe Davis, 540-776-0679 or josephdavis1@cox.net 
 

USPSA   [Range A & B]            SEPTEMBER 23 
John Gaylor, 540-314-2231, jgaylor129@aol.com 
 

BEND OF TRAIL  [Range A]            SEPTEMBER 24 
Tom Wills, 540-890-6375 
 
UPCOMING MATCHES:   

 

 SMALLBORE MODIFIED .22 OCTOBER 7 
 SIGHT-IN DAY               OCTOBER 7 - ONE DAY ONLY 

 NBRSA   OCTOBER 28 & 29 

Schedule of Events 

Tuesday, September 19, 2017 ~  Membership/Board Meeting @ 7:00 PM 

Location:  RRRC Clubhouse (540) 330-7775 

mailto:josephdavis1@cox.net

